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this decision.  Please speak to the Data Protection and Information Governance 
team before submitting your paper if you are unsure which exemption may apply.  
 

1. I am aware that this paper may be published in the public domain and I am 

content for the information to be published.☐  

 

2. I believe information in this paper should be withheld from publication and that an 

exemption applies. ☒ 

 

 2.1. Please state the exemption and explain your reasoning:  

Paper Summary for Website Publication (max 100 words) 

The Winter and Spring Planning was presented to the September 2024 Executive advisory 
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Paper authors should write a short paragraph their trust in the Scottish Government 
and will substantially inhibit communications on this here to summarise the content 
of the paper. 

Section 30(c) – substantial prejudice to the effective conduct of public affairs  
 
An exemption under section 30(c) of FOISA (prejudice to effective conduct of public 
affairs) applies to some of the information requested.  It is essential to be able to 
communicate, often in confidence, with external stakeholders on a range of issues, 
including future planning .  Disclosing  particularly without the consent of the 
stakeholder, is likely to undermine type of issue in the future.  These stakeholders 
will be reluctant to their views fully and frankly if they believe that their views are 
likely to be made public, particularly while these discussions are still ongoing and 
decisions have not been taken, This would significantly harm the Government’s 
ability to carry out many aspects of its work, and could adversely affect its ability to 
gather all of the evidence it needs to make fully informed decisions. 

  
 


